
 

For those living in Methven Road & 
Close & Bell Hill Park in Lindale 

For the Lord’s healing and peace: 
Margaret Wignall, Janet Buckler & Eileen Burke 
 

To rest in peace:  
  Robin Leaver, Alan Oliver & Roland Williams 

Prayer  
Points 
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Monday  11th November  
     12.15 pm - Lunchtime Club, Grange Primary School 
Tuesday 12th November 
 

 Wednesday 13th November 
     10.00 am - Holy Communion  - St Paul’s, Grange 

      7.00 pm - PCC Meeting, St Paul’s Church, Grange 

      7.30 pm - Creed Course Starts, St Mary’s Allithwaite 

Thursday 14th November 
     Friday 15th November 
Saturday 16th  November 
 

 

Sunday 17th November 2019 
2nd Sunday before Advent 

 

8.00 am - St Mary’s, Allithwaite 
Team Holy Communion (BCP) - Rev’d Terry Wilcox 

 

9.30 am - The Fell Church, Grange-over-Sands 
Ley-led (BCP) Joyce Leach 

 

11.00 am - St Paul’s, Grange-over-Sands 
Parish Eucharist - Rev’d Sue Wilson 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR - Last week's notice elicited three gifts or 

promises for the Raffle. Many thanks to the generous few 

but we still need more - please. Boxes for contributions to 

the Tombola, Bric-a-Brac and Books stalls will appear in St. 

Paul's after Remembrance Sunday. Please be preparing your 

donations - or phone Helen and Mike for collection. And the 

Cake Stall will be asking for contributions on 30th 

November when we hope to see everyone and their relatives 

and neighbours in St. Paul's from 10.00 a.m. onwards. Raffle 

tickets will be on sale shortly. 
 

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL - There is a sign-up sheet on 

the piano for willing volunteers to “man” the Festival in 2 

hour slots.  
 

TEAM OFFICE - The Office will be closed from Monday 
11th to Monday 18th November as Linda will be away for 
one weeks holiday. Open as usual from Tuesday 19th. 
 

INTERIOR PORCH REPLASTERING - Work is now 

scheduled to start on Tuesday, 19th November, and finish 

before the Christmas Tree Festival. A new notice board will 

follow in the New Year. 
 

A VERY GENEROUS GIFT - An anonymous donor has made 

a handsome Gift Aided donation to the church as a "thank you" 

for the work of Canon Derek Jackson, the Rev'd Sue Wilson 

and our Reader Emeritus, Joyce, during the current stressful 

time as we struggle to keep ourselves afloat without a 

permanent leader. All members of our congregation will wish to 

associate ourselves with this sentiment; we are grateful to this 

team and indeed all other retired clergy and friends who do so 

much to maintain, guide and inspire us in our faith. The gift will 

be used wisely for the long term benefit of St. Paul's. 

REFRESHING THE DIOCESAN VISION - The Diocese is 
calling all of us to one hundred days of prayer as we seek next 
year to refresh our Diocesan ‘God for All’ vision. Bishop 
Emma has written the following prayer, which you might find 
helpful as we call and ask for the Holy Spirit to guide and 
inspire us. There are prayer cards and a prayer diary at the back 
of church.  
 

Creator God, we give you thanks for all your blessings, 
that you are truly for all, and that all is for you. Lord Jesus, 

we give you thanks that you call us to be your disciples 
and to live as witnesses of your good news. Holy Spirit, we 

pray that you will be with us in these days of prayer, to 
guide and lead us in all your ways. Amen.   

 
 

TEA - TOWEL - LAUNDERING - Two vacancies have arisen 

in our team for various reasons so I am looking for two 

willing volunteers to fill them.  The  “job” involves being 

responsible for two single months to see that tea towels in 

the kitchen & towels in both toilets are kept clean.  Please 

have a word with me if you want more details.  Margaret 
 

CHURCH OPENING -  Note that the church will be closed 

during Linda's holiday during the week beginning 11th 

November. The organ contractors have almost finished their 

work but not quite, so we cannot yet open our doors freely 

again. However, if you wish to visit the church, please 

contact Mike or Margaret and we'll open up for you. 

Please join us for refreshments  after the Service.         

READINGS  - 17th November 2019  
2nd Sunday before Advent  

First Reading - Malachi 4: 1-2a 
Second Reading - 2 Thessalonians 3: 6-13 

Gospel Reading  - St Luke 21: 5-19 

 

The Par ish o f  Saint  Paul   
Grange-over -Sands  

with Lindale   
—in the — 

 

CARTMEL PENINSULA TEAM MINISTRY  

This week the Pew Sheet is sponsored   

by Rosemary Hoyle 

“In Memory of Kenneth Hoyle” 

 

Sunday 10th November 2019 
THIRD  SUNDAY  BEFORE  ADVENT  

REMEMBRANCE  SUNDAY  
 

8.00 am - St Mary’s, Allithwaite 
Team Holy Communion (BCP) Rev’d Terry Wilcox 

9.30 am - The Fell Church, Grange-over-Sands 
Holy Communion (BCP) Rev’d George Wilson 

10.55 am -  St Paul’s Church, Grange-over-Sands 
 Remembrance Eucharist -  Rev’d Sue Wilson 

2.00 pm - St Paul’s Grange-over-Sands 
Civic Remembrance Service  

Bishop Nigel McCulloch 

WELCOME    
If you are visiting, please stay for refreshments after the morning service and make 

yourself known. If you have recently moved into the area and would like a prayer, a 
visit or have any questions about church life or the Christian faith, please contact the 

Church Wardens via the Team Office on Tel: 015395 35560 


